
Operations Memorandum 
 
 

To: Airlines and Tenants 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  US Airways Gate Relocation 
 
Date: July 7, 2015 

 
As American Airlines and US Airways continue to consolidate operations, US Airways will be 

relocating from A17 to A8 after hours this evening. Gate A8 will open Wednesday morning, July 8, 

assigned to US Airways operations (handled by Envoy). The gate monitor located behind the 

podium will display the US Airways brand logo. 

 

Envoy ground operations will continue to use Gates A6-A17 for overnight parking in addition to 

designated remote options. Trego Dugan ground operations will continue to use A18-A22 for 

overnight parking in addition to designated remote options. 

 

Please offer directional assistance to our guests that may need help in finding the relocated 

ticketing positions. 

 

The depiction below indicates both leased and per-turn assignments. 

 

 

 

 

Allegiant 
A18, 22 
 
Frontier 
A19, 22 

United 
A10, 11, 12, 13 

US Airways 
A14, 15 
 
Air Canada 
A16 
 
 

American 
A6, 7, 9 
 
US Airways 
A8 

Branson/ 
Orange Air 
 
Sunwing 
(some 
operations) 
 
A4 
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